Cabin Fever
—amny [ HIKING Challenge

We love Maine in every season, but these cold days can certainly have us
wishing for spring and summer! FBC trails remain open all season long, and
can provide a great way to break up the monotony of winter hibernation. To
carry us through these final winter months, we’re introducing the new Cabin
Fever Hiking Challenge which begins on Saturday, February 17, 2024.

There is a “Cabin Fever Creature” poster on the four preserves listed below.
Each poster features an animal that can be found on FBC preserves in the
winter. (The posters will be easily found along the trail, not at the trailhead!)

Fill out the form below identifying which “creature” you saw at each
preserve, mail to FBC at P.O. Box 150, Hancock, ME 04640, or email to
ellie@frenchmanbay.org. All participants who submit their completed form
by March 31, 2024 will be entered to win an FBC swag bag prize!

Name:

Email:

Address:

Preserve Creatures:
e Simon Trail:
e Day Ridges:
e Baker Hill:
e Jordan Homestead:

For directions to our preserves, please visit FrenchmanBay.Org/Preserve/.



